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A Message from your Exalted Ruler
Members All,
It’s that time again. We have had lots of fun at the Lodge our last two months. Robert had a 
Halloween party and a Thanksgiving dinner. Barb put together a great group of people to help with 
care packages for the Guards. She is also still working with Welcome Home Vets. Robert and Shirley 
did a really good job with the National Guard “Father Daughter Dance.”Robert and Crew held the 
“Hoop Shoot” and are going to host the District’s at LCCC in January.  I would like to thank all our 
members who stepped up with all the different events. 
I wish all of you a very Happy New Year and look forward to seeing you at the Lodge during 2020. Be 
sure to check Facebook to see what events are coming up.
Remember...membership, membership!!!
Fraternally, Randy Moss, 2019-2020 Exalted Ruler
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A Chukkle or Two from McGoo
We ran into our poultry raising friend from Burns, ole Chick Farmer, while shopping at the Wally World 
Store.  He shared a story that he had heard from our psychiatrist friend, ole, Figger Mount.   
Seems Figger had a patient that complained of horrible nightmares about monsters that resided 
under his bed.  Figger told him that he should be able to cure him in just three visits at a paltry sum 
of just $300.00 per visit.  The patient said that he thought that was a little steep and he would have to 
think about it for awhile.  After quite a long time, about eight months, Figger ran into the patient right 
in front of the Elks Lodge.  
Figger asked him if he was still having the nightmares about monsters under his bed and the patient 
replied, “Well, ya know, when I left your office I came down here to the Elks Lodge and ole Rich, the 
Bartender, cured my problem for free.”  “He suggested that I should saw the legs off of my bed.”
That story reminded me of the time Ole Tippin D. Bottel, a really nice fellow with a bit of a drinking 
problem, came into the Elks Lodge and Rich, that same Bartender was on duty.  
Seems ole Tippin would order a draft beer, take out his wallet and look at a picture of his wife, then he 
would chug the beer and order another.  After this had happened several times Rich asked why Tippin 
kept looking at his wife’s picture before chugging his beer.  Tippin replied, “When she starts looking 
good to me, I’ll go home.”
On that note, I probably better close for this time.  First I want to wish you all a really super 2020.  
Ya’all be kind to one another and God bless every one of you.



From the Desk of the Secretary

Happy New Year to all.  I hope you survived all the holidays and are ready for the coming year.
The fiscal year is winding down for 19-20 and we are getting ready for 20-21.  New dues notices 
will be going out towards the middle of February and unfortunately, they are going up.  New dues 
rates will be $85 for regular and $45 for Life members.  The increases in everything we do has made 
this necessary for us to do.  Our Lodge dues themselves haven’t been raised in over 10 years.  
Please remember all the good things we do for Veterans, Children and the community and continue 
supporting the Elks.
Remember the first meeting in February is nomination of next year’s officers and the 2nd meeting 
their election.  We will also vote on eligible new Life members at one of these meetings.
2020 100 Club will start on the 4th of January but can be joined at any time during the year.  Please 
pay your 2020 dues or come join us to support our Youth Activities for the coming year.  Contact 
me for questions or to pay.  Also, if you are interested in cooking one of the monthly meals, please 
contact me as well.
As always, you may contact me for any issues or questions.  CheyenneElks2017@gmail.com 
(307) 514-5717 / cell 421-4173
Your Brother Elk, Ron Newnum, Secretary

Drop Tine Lounge News
Here we are of two thirds of the way through the year. I hope that everyone had a good Christmas and 
Happy New Year.
WE are STILL looking for people (Teams) to cook on the fourth (4th) Friday of each month. Let either 
Ron, Robert or myself know if you are interested. We can explain what it will take to put this meal of 
your choice on.
I would like to congratulate and thank Barb Spier on the terrific job she did for Wyoming Guard 
members care packages for our deployed overseas. Let’s not forget all the Lodge members that 
helped in packaging the item’s that were sent.
Starting in January Meat the Game meal will run from 6 pm – 7 pm.
Remember the Lodge is your home it is your responsibly as a member to help us keep it clean. If you 
drop food or anything stop and pick it up. Walking through it just makes a bigger mess.
Remember to support your Lodge, which means, Grand Lodge, State Association Programs, City and 
County efforts help our Community. By supporting these programs it makes our community aware of 
all the efforts that our Lodge does for the city. And with clean up days at that Lodge along with help 
with the night meals.  Remember to support your Lodge. Jim Robinson, Club Manager

New Queen of Hearts January 7th. Starting pot over $1,500.

Bowling Tournament January 25/26 & February 1/2, Saturday Dinner - Everyone Invited

Super Bowl Party & Trailer Drawing February 2 at 3 pm. Snacks, Drink Specials and More

Special Anniversary/Valentine’s Day Dinner February 14th. Watch bulletin boards for more info

2020
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LODGE OFFICERS:
Exalted Ruler – Randy Moss
Leading Knight – Perry Helgeson
Loyal Knight – Craig Alexander
Lecturing Knight – Susanna Wahl
Secretary – Ron Newnum
Treasurer – Tim Allen
Tiler – Larry Wahl
Esquire – Richard Fitzgerald
Chaplain – Thomas Stumpf
Inner Guard – Dan Shadakofsky

Trustees/House Committee:
1 yr. Trustee – Gary McKee
2 yr. Trustee – Dwayne Pauli
3 yr. Trustee – Bob Fisch
4 yr. Trustee – Shirley Puente
5 yr. Trustee – Robert Loghry

Deadline for the March/April Newsletter is Wednesday, April 22, 2020.

Elks Lodge 660
307-514-5717

Want your newsletter subscription
changed to online? 

See bartender for permission form to send
electronically to your personal email/gmail.

Welding Shop & Mfg. LLC
Paulibuilt Trailers

"For All Your Welding & Trailer Needs"

GeraldJoAnnGaryDwayne
Pauli

307-632-3294
Fax 307-778-2021

508 E 1st Street Cheyenne, WY 82007
Maintenance and Fabrication

Trailers  Hitches  Trailer Parts  Wrought Iron Handrails

SHOW CASE YOUR BUSINESS
ELKS NEWSLETTER AND WEBSITE

BUSINESS CARD AD $100 PER YEAR
CALL THE LODGE @

307-514-5717


